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General & Board Meeting: 

Monday, April 19, 2021; 6:00 PM 

Zoom Meeting through Diana T 

All committee leaders must be ready to report if there is anything to report at 

the April 19th meeting. Diana will email the Zoom link the weekend before. 

MWC'S CO-PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

Greetings to all. Happy Spring. We hope everyone is well and enjoying the sunny days. 

Thanks to all who were able to participate in our previous Zoom meetings. We will have one 

more combination Zoom meeting for April 19th at 6 pm. It is important that you try to attend 

this meeting because there is a lot on the agenda. We need to 

1 . Review the new budget 

2. Sign up for next year's committees. (Hopefully, you will be willing to continue in the 

same committee.) 

3. We need someone to Chair the Installation Program 

4. Year-end donations will depend on our current monetary situation. 

The Club received four District awards from GFWC. 

We will see you at the combination Board and General Meeting by Zoom on April 19th at 6 

pm. Blessings to all, 
Loretta  and Diana T 

Committee's 

5ocial - - Sue  
The Social Committee held another Zoom gathering on March 19. There were 7 ladies who 

attended - Marie, Patt, Barb K, Cathy, Peg, Sue B. and myself. We enjoyed just getting together 

and chatting. Another Zoom meeting is scheduled for March so". If anyone would like to be 

added to the meeting lists, please let me know. 

There were 4 ladies in attendance at the Zoom meeting on 3/30, including Peg, Joan, Marie, and 

myself. We had a great time reminiscing about past holidays and memories from the club. Our 

next meeting will be Wednesday, April 7 at 2:30. We'd love to have others attend,  
 too!  Sue K; (440) 665-6498; 

Ways & Means - - Stasia M 
Thank you to all the members and friends who participated in our Arrabiata Fund raiser. A 

check for $250 will be sent directly to Audrey, our Treasurer, to be deposited into our account. 

I hope we will be able to do this again in the future!!! 

Right now, we have no other fund raisers scheduled; but if you have an idea, I would be 

happy to investigate. I can always use HELPERS! 
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 From Peg D -- 

Thank you for all the support I received from the Club for the loss of my Husband! 

From Patt G-- 

A MOMENT OF MUSING. 
Spring is now upon us technically, although as I look out the window I see snow covering the 

grass and frosting the trees bending in the fierce wind on this April 1st. Amid this winter 

landscape, I spy two robins inspecting the terrain. Early visitors of the days to come and the 

reawakening of the earth and all the growth and beauty it contains. An annual gift we take for 

granted, as we have taken so much in our lives for granted. These past months have shown 

us how what we have taken for granted, really is a gift. The ability to go and do as we choose, 

share our lives with friends and family, feeling safe in our lives and somewhat in charge. All 

this can change so very quickly. We have learned to adapt and adjust to the life we are now 

living-not easy, a work in progress. 

May your spring and summer bring to each of you the appreciation and gratitude for the lives 

we live, shared with those we love and cherish. Let this time remind us of the caring ties that 

hold our lives together ... the many things that makes us family, 

Wishing each of you the very best that life has to offer ..... your favorite joys, your brightest 

moments ever. In faith, love, and friendship - Patt - 

From Georgene C -- 
Just be careful because people are going crazy from being in lock down! Actually, I've just 

been talking about this with the microwave and toaster while drinking coffee and we all agreed 

that things are getting bad. I didn't mention anything to the washing machine as she puts a 

different spin on everything. Certainly not to the fridge, as he is acting cold and distant. In the 

end, the iron straightened me out as she said everything will be fine, no situation is too 

pressing. The vacuum was very unsympathetic. .. told me to just suck it up, but the fan was 

more optimistic and hoped it would all soon blow over! The toilet looked a bit flushed when I 

asked its opinion and didn't say anything but the door knob told me to 
get a grip. The front door said I was unhinged and so the curtains told me to  ........... yes, you  
guessed it ..... pull myself together! 

4/ 11 Carolyn A 4/ 11 Diana T 

4/23 Barb P 
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Deadline for the May MWC Newsletter is Saturday, May 1st 
. The newsletter will be 

emailed by Wednesday, May s" . A reminder note will be sent on Monday, April 

26th
. 

Newsletter Editor: Marcia Pecjak; mpecjakmwc@gmail.com 

- Please Protect You & Others - 

. '\ : 
6 feet apart! 1 

 ' .,L.  _________________ _. ,II  
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